
‘Learning and Growing Together in Christian Friendship’ 
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Christian Value for Spring 2: Forgiveness 

 

Reception Class Worship 
Reception children are holding their collective 

class worship on Wednesday 18th March. 
Parents and carers are invited to come and 
watch, it will begin at 9:10am and take place 

in the school hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 
Thank you to everyone who dressed up 

yesterday for World Book Day and donated, 
we have raised a total of £147.60 which we 

will use to buy new books for school. All your 
costumes were fantastic! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored Athlete Visit 
We’re very excited to be welcoming top international athlete, Mark 
Lewis-Francis MBE to school next week on Thursday 12th March. Mark 
will be leading a sponsored fitness circuit with pupils in Reception to 
Year 6 and will follow up with a talk and a question and answer session.  

We’re asking the school community to help by sponsoring the children to 
complete the fitness circuits in order to raise money for us to buy more 
sports equipment for school. 

There is an online sponsorship page please see link, 
https://fundraise.teamsuperschools.co.uk/events/st-benedict-biscop-cofe-primary/ Please 
register your child to be able to make online donations, you can then view how much your 
child has raised and what incentive they will receive (£7.50 - £12.49 = wristband, £12.50 - 
£19.99 = wristband and drawstring bag, £20+ = wristband, drawstring bag and a medal). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Carnival Committee  

This year St Benedict’s would really like to 
be able to take part in the Wombourne 

Carnival floats and show off what wonderful 
talents we have as a school! The carnival 

weekend is usually the first Sunday of July.  
We would like to get an idea of who would 
be able to help and take part in this. We 

would love to hear from you, if you can help 
out in any way. Planning needs to start 

immediately and we will be holding a few 
design sessions in the coming weeks.  

If you are interested, please contact  
Sam Ross on: 07940953288 or  

Steph Beasley on: 07737076645 to be 
involved. 

 

 

 

Tennis Taster Sessions 
Thank you to Dan and Sally from Total 

Tennis for giving the children a free taster 
session yesterday. The children all really 

enjoyed it and some are very keen to take it 
up. If you are interested you can contact 

Dan on 07891079122 or 
dan@totaltennismidlands.com 
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